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Project Update
The first draft of the Municipal Development Plan update is underway. 
Community feedback, along with input from County staff, existing strategies, 
guiding principles and other plans are being used to update existing policies 
and develop new policies explored through the policy options papers from 
Phase 3. The updated plan will also be more accessible and user-friendly, 
making it easier to find the information you are looking for. 

To provide more time for the public, stakeholders, County staff, and external 
agencies to review the draft plan and provide feedback, the project schedule 
has been extended from May to October 2016. 

Coming Soon: Public Review of Draft Plan
Have your final say on the updated MDP this June. The draft plan will be 
available for public review and comment online on the Engagement HUB and 
at the final Open House. 

Open House
The MDP Update final open house will be held on June 15th at Millennium 
Place. Join us to review the draft plan and share your comments. Check the 
project webpage for further details.

Review the Interactive Draft Plan
From June 6 through June 27, an interactive version of the draft plan will 
be on the Engagement HUB. Download the draft plan to review in detail or 
explore the topics that matter most to you by reviewing and commenting on 
individual sections in a user-friendly format. 

Shaping Our Future
Strathcona County is updating 
its Municipal Development Plan 
(MDP) which is the County’s 
plan for the future. It sets out a 
clear vision for how Strathcona 
will grow and develop over the 
next 20 years or more, and 
guides decisions on key issues 
like conservation of the natural 
environment and investment in 
infrastructure and services.

From April 2015 to October 
2016, we are asking residents, 
business owners, and 
community stakeholder groups 
to share what they value most 
about Strathcona County and 
to weigh in on how the County 
can build on our strengths while 
planning for the future.

Stay Up to Date
Stay up to date on the project by 
signing up to our project mailing 
list at www.strathcona.ca/MDP. 

You can also visit this website 
and the online engagement hub 
to learn more about the MDP 
update, view the feedback from 
recent engagement, find out 
about upcoming activities, and 
view input as it is gathered.


